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Housing Strategy Consultation. 
 
This short summer newsletter is to let Croydon landlords and property 
agents know about our live consultation on the Croydon Council Housing 
Strategy 2023 – 2028. 
 
We’ve outlined five priorities, each with specific objectives and through 
the survey, we would like to hear your feedback on them. 
 
The strategy consultation was announced on the 9th July 2023 and 
further information is available using this link.   Please act quickly if you 
would like to participate.  The survey will close on 26th July. 
 
The draft priorities and objectives, alongside key statistics on housing 
and housing need in Croydon, are available using the link above. 
 
The draft priorities and objectives will provide the overarching strategic 
direction for existing projects, such as the regeneration of the Regina 
Road estate and detail how we will achieve the council's vision of 
creating great homes, places and communities to enhance life 
opportunities. 
 
Feedback received will help us to develop a draft of the strategy that will 
go to cabinet in September 2023 for review. 
 

Have your say at our resident and partner 
workshop session 

 
We will be holding a workshop session to ask residents and partners 
what they would like to see the Housing Strategy deliver. The session 
will be held on 25th July from 18:30- 20:00 online.  
 
We're looking to hear from residents and partners with a range of 
experiences; please email velvet.dibley@croydon.gov.uk to book your 
place.  Spaces at the session are limited, and will be allocated on a first 
come first served basis. 
 
 

https://www.getinvolved.croydon.gov.uk/housing-strategy-2023-28
mailto:velvet.dibley@croydon.gov.uk
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London Landlord Accreditation Scheme 
 
Croydon Council is in the process of organising further accreditation 
training events at the Town Hall.  Upskill and become accredited by 
taking part in an official training event. 
 
For further information please go to the Croydon website 
 
Bookings are made directly with Camden Council who manage the 
scheme on behalf of the London Boroughs. 
 
 
 
Unsubscribe 
 
If you no longer want to subscribe to the newsletter please email 
propertylicensing@croydon.gov.uk  so we can update our records. 
 
 
Newsletter 
 
This newsletter was produced by the Private Sector Housing Team of Croydon 
Council on the 17th July 2023.  Information was correct at the time of going to print.  

https://www.croydon.gov.uk/housing/landlords/london-landlords-accreditation-scheme-llas
mailto:propertylicensing@croydon.gov.uk

